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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
The Secreaay of Commerce
Washington, D.C. 2023(

May 18, 2015

The Honorable Paul R. LePage
Governor of Maine 
Augusta, ME 04333

Dear Governor LePage: .

Thank you for your letter expressing concerns related to the respondent selection process 
in the Department of Commerces s ongoing countervailhig duty (CVD) investigatinn of imports 
of sup^^i^c^^h^i^d^r^ paper from Canada. I understand the importance of this proceedi ng to your 
State and the domestic paper industry, and I appreciate the opportunity to respond.

I urldrrstand your concerns regardmg the Department's decision to individually examine 
only a limited number of Canada supercatend^ed paper compamcs in this As
you know, the statute authorizes the Department to limit the number of respondents that it 
examines in a proceedmg when it is not pr^^it^c^^ll^ to examine all producers or exporters (e.g., 
due to resource considerations). In this case, the Department determmed that it was not 
peacticable to review all produc'ess or exporters. As a result, the Department consulted the best 
information on the record (e.g, import data obtained from U.S. Customs and Border Protection) 
to determine which compames to select for examination. On this basis, and as described in the 
relevant memorandum to the record on respondent selection, the Department selected the two 
largest exporters of superralcndercd paper from Canada.

Please be assured that the Department will conduct these proceedmg in an open and 
transparent manner, in full compiiance with U.S. law, regulations and obligaioons, and that we 
will rreefully consider all record information and comm^^U when making our determinations.

If you have any commenta or questions, please contact me or Margaret Cummusky, 
Arsirtant Secretary for Legistative and Irlteegovcenmenra! Affairs, at (202) 482-3663.

Sincerely,

Penny Pntzker
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